
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
As Week 11 is underway, I want to acknowledge that 
this is a very busy time of year. It is also a bittersweet 
moment for me as it marks my final week as relieving 
principal. While I feel a sense of sadness in saying 
goodbye, I am filled with gratitude for the experiences 
we’ve shared together. With the Easter holidays just 
around the corner, I wish everyone a happy and safe 
break from school. Take this time to relax and recharge. 
I would also like to highlight our upcoming ANZAC Day 
ceremony in Gilgai and Inverell. A special thank you to 
our school captains and all student participants for 
joining this important event. Your involvement is a 
testament to our community spirit and respect for our 
history. Changes are happening at Gilgai Public School, 
and I am confident that only great things will emerge 
from this transition. Please take care, and know that 
each of you will always hold a special place in my heart. 
As I transition from my role, I want to assure everyone 
that I will stay in touch with the staff and continue to 
watch over the students of Gilgai Public School. This 
experience as my first relieving principal role has been 
incredibly rewarding, and I couldn’t have asked for a 
better school to embark on this journey. 
Thank you all for your support and for making this time 
so memorable. 
Warm regards, 
Gina Baker 
Relieving School Principal 
 
NAMES ON CLOTHING 
To help ensure that our students’ clothing items, such as 
jumpers and jackets, are returned home, please make 
sure to label your child’s name on all their clothing.  
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
A massive congratulations to all Gilgai Public School 
students, teachers and families for a fantastic Term 1. 
Mrs Baker was so happy to return for the beginning of 
2025 and will always be grateful for being at Gilgai 
Public School for much longer than originally planned. 
 
READING VOLUNTEERS 
If the office has a copy of your working with children 
check, please come at 9:00am to read with our 
students.  

IMPORTANT DATES 
April 9th           Easter Hat Parade 12:30pm under the           
                          COLA 
April 11th         Last day of Term 1 
April 25th         ANZAC Day service at Gilgai and   
                          school leaders also attend  the Inverell   
                          ANZAC Day ceremony and luncheon 
April 30th         First day of Term 2 
 
CONTACT THE SCHOOL 
If you have any concerns about your child or school 
related issues, please contact the office to make an 
appointment to talk to school staff. Together we can find a 
solution or ask for further assistance if need be. 
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you to Woolworths Inverell who have supported 
our school in so many ways. They supply free fruit for our 
students, Easter Buns and other grocery items throughout 
the year.  
 

GILGAI PUBLIC P & C  SCHOOL CANTEEN 
Thanks to Molly and her team of helpers from the  P & C 
for creating yummy lunches for Gilgai Public School every 
Friday. There is an app for parents/carers to order lunch 
and uniforms online. When you go onto the app, go to 
Gilgai Public School. There is a transaction charge added 
to online orders. You can still order lunches using the 
brown bag system and cash through our school office.  
 
Canteen Menu 
Sausage Roll                         $4.00 
Meat Pie                                 $5.00 
Cheese & Bacon Pie         $6.00 
Pizza Ham & Pineapple    $4.00 
Chicken Burger                    $5.00 
Ham & Cheese Toastie     $3.00 
Popper                                    $1.50 
Nippy’s Flavoured Milk      $2.50 
 
If paying at the office, please have your lunch order 
written clearly on a bag with your child’s name and class 
and the correct change.  No money is held at the office.  
 
School Uniforms can be ordered through the app and 
collected on Friday each week. 
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LOTS OF FUN WAS HAD AT THE FOODBANK FOOD FIGHT  





 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Gilgai Public School Newsletter Preference Slip 
If you would like to continue receiving a printed copy of the school newsletter, please fill out the slip below and re-
turn it to the office. 
I, _________________________________, would like to keep receiving a printed version of Gilgai Public School’s 
Newsletter. 
Signature: ______________________________ 

Date: _________________________ 

CELEBRATING AND SHOWCASING OUR ACHIEVEMENTS AT THE TERM 1 PRINCIPAL’S ASSEMBLY 


